Wednesday, April 9th, 2025

VI.

VII.

VIII.

The Fort Atkinson Public Library Board met on Wednesday, April 9th, at the Fort
Atkinson Public Library. Brittany Schmitt called the meeting to order at 5:32p.m.
Present was Librarian Laura Lewis, Becky Smith, Kirsten Huinker, Joan Busta,
Brittany Schmitt & Lindsay Vsetecka. Absent was Nicole Schroeder.

Motion to approve the agenda & minutes was made by Brittany Schmitt and
seconded by Kirsten Huinker. Motion carried.

Bills and financial reports were presented and signed. Joan Busta made a
motion to approve the bills and March’s reports as presented, Brittany Schmitt
seconded the motion, motion carried.

Director’s Report: Librarian Laura Lewis shared that Footfall & Bookclub are
going well. New was a Crochet Group that 8 people attended and will continue
on Tuesday evenings every 2 weeks. Next group will meet April 22nd!

Our Summer library programming is pretty much complete; events will be
Tuesday’s in July & August along with Wednesday night Band Concerts.

Laura applied for a STEM grant and will be awarded next financial year. It covers
materials and training she will attend to finish the grant.

Old Business: Easter Bunny Costume is ready for our 2nd Annual Easter Egg
Hunt taking place Saturday, April 12th @ 10:00 a.m. Thank you to Sharlene Bohr
for her willingness to help in the costume fun. Easter Eggs will be stuffed by
board members at the completion of the meeting.

New Business: None at this time.
Next meeting will occur Wednesday, May 7th, 2025 at 5:30 p.m. in the Fort
Atkinson Public Library meeting room. Brittany Schmitt made a motion to

adjourn, Joan Busta seconded. Motion carried.

Meeting adjourned at 5:49 p.m.
Lindsay Vsetecka, Secretary



